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Dear Colleague 

GREATER MANCHESTER MAGISTRATES ASSOCIATION – ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. 
I write to invite you to the Annual General Meeting of the Greater Manchester Branch of the Magistrates’ 
Association to be held on Monday 20th October 2025, 6:30pm at the Friends Meeting House, 6 Mount 
Street, Manchester. M2 5NS Contact & Find Us - Friends Meeting House (meetinghousemanchester.co.uk) 
Room F12, 6pm for a buffet, tea and coffee. 
Following Branch Rules, all Branch Officer posts i.e., the Chairman, Deputy Chairman, Treasurer, Secretary, 
Membership Secretary, MiC and Mock Trial Liaison Officer and Training Officer can be applied for. The 
current post holders are eligible for re-election. If you wish to apply for any of the positions please 
complete Form 1 and submit with Form 2, which a nominator and seconder should complete, which must 
be registered by the 6th October 2025 with the Secretary. Should there be more than one applicant for a 
Branch Officer’s position then applicants’ details will be sent to all members along with a ballot papers for 
them to cast their vote. 
 
All applications to attend the AGM, apologies and completed nomination papers are to be returned to:  
 
Mr Peter Faulkner, 96 Churchill Drive, Little Lever, Bolton. BL3 1PG 
Email: peter.faulkner.jp@ejudiciary.net   
 
The following papers can be found at HOME (gmma-mic.net)  

• AGM Application form 
• AGM Agenda 
• Minutes of the AGM held on the 28th October 2024 
• GM MA 2025 Audited Accounts 
• Account Examiners Report 
• Branch Officer Application form (Form 1) 
• Branch Officer Nomination form (Form 2) 
• Job descriptions, Chair, Deputy Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, Membership Secretary, Training Officer. 

 
Finally, if you require any further information, clarification or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 
me by eMail at peter.faulkner.jp@ejudiciary.net or 0770 919 4646 
 
On behalf of the Branch Executive we look forward seeing you on Monday 20th October, 6pm for 6:30pm at 
the Friends Meeting House, 6 Mount Street, Manchester. M2 5NS. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Peter Faulkner 
Mr Peter Faulkner JP 
Secretary GMMA 
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